LDF

From: My Altrincham

Sent: 02 November 2016 09:16

To: LDF

ce: I

Subject: Warrington Local Plan Review - Regulation 18 Consultation
Dear Sirs

Thank you for your letter dated 24 October regarding the above.

| can confirm, on behalf of Altrincham Town Centre Neighbourhood Business Forum, that we have no comments at
this stage.

Regards

Tony Collier — Forum Chair





